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PARISH NEWSLETTER                          

 
 
Priest in Charge Fr. Vijay Bhupathi 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
30th June, 2024 – Ss Peter & Paul, Apostles 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 
Saturday 29th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Celebrant’s Intention 

 9.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

 10.30 am Fr Anthony Cogliolo (sick) 

Monday 1st  10.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Tuesday 2nd    10.00 am Eucharistic Service 

Wednesday 3rd – St. Thomas, Apostle 10.00 am Eucharistic Service 

Thursday 4th  10.00 am Eucharistic Service 

Friday 5th  11.00 am Requiem Mass for Patricia Marsden 

Saturday 6th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

 9.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 
 

 

Please Note 
 

 • Changes to Mass schedule during next week’s weekdays. 

• Access to the church may be limited over the next several weeks. 

• Mass available each day at St Pius X, Alderley Edge usually at 9.30 am - check their newsletter 

   at https://stpiusalderley.com/newsletters/  

 

Shrewsbury Lourdes Hospitality 

The next meeting is at St Mary’s Caritas Centre, Delamere St, Crewe, CW1 2JX on Sat 

13 July at 3pm. All members of the Hospitality are welcome to attend. Please pass de-

tails to any interested members. Register your attendance and make any apologies to  

secretary@teamshrewsbury.co.uk After the meeting members are invited to attend 

the 5.30pm Vigil Mass at St Mary’s Church, Crewe (adjacent to the centre) to join in 

prayer for the success of the forthcoming Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes. 
 

Vacancy Cheadle – St James Catholic High School as Foundation Governor 

Our Catholic High School is seeking dedicated individual. If you are interested in this 

important and rewarding position, please contact Miss K Bowers at:  

headteacherpa@stjamescheadle.co.uk  

 

New Dawn Pilgrimage 2024 

This year's New Dawn Pilgrimage will take place from Monday 5th to Friday 9th August 

at the National Shrine and Basilica of Our Lady of Walsingham. New Dawn is a family 

event with a programme of Liturgy, Sacraments, praise and worship, keynote speakers, 

workshops, children/youth ministries and more. Further information can be found 

online at www.newdawn.org.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Food Donations Appeal – Hope Central Handforth  
Sadly, the need continues. Food Donations we are grateful for: Tinned foods (meat, pies, soups, beans, to-

matoes, fruit, veg, etc), microwavable rice, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, biscuits and also nappies). Please leave 

any donations in the box at the back of church. Alternatively, you may like to offer a financial contribution to 

the parish, who will then use your donation to buy food in bulk for the Food Bank. (Any cheques may be made 

payable to “Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church”). 

 

St. Teresa's Living Flame Prayer Group: Every Wednesday  

We meet in the parish hall between 11.15 am and 12.15 pm for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and 

music. All are most welcome to join us. For further information please contact: Marcelle Perch Tel: 

07776343499; Mary Robinson Tel: 07505127451 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

   

Reg. Charity No. 234025 

Sunday 7th – 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday 30th – Ss Peter & Paul, Apostles 
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Use of the Parish Car Park on Friday 5th July – Funeral Attendees Only 

Just a reminder that the use of the parish car park on the morning of Friday 5th July will 

solely be for the use of attendees of the funeral. Thank you. 

 

March for Life 

March for Life UK happens in London on Saturday 7th September. There are many at-

tempts at the moment to further liberalise abortion in the UK and to silence those offer-

ing any alternative viewpoint whether that's 'pills by post' abortions, 

'decriminalisation', buffer zones or censorship on pro-life students at universities. The 

dangers of these situations are being highlighted by the theme for this year's March for 

Life which is 'Abortion isn't Healthcare'. Join thousands at this family-friendly event. 

Find out more at www.marchforlife.co.uk  

 

Pilgrimage to Walsingham in Reparation & Prayer for the Sanctity of Life  

Led by Rt Rev. Dr David Oakley, Bishop of Northampton commencing at the 12 Noon 

Pilgrim Mass in the Chapel of Reconciliation Saturday 3rd August 2024 

For details, please go to www.prolifepilgrimage.org or call 01858 571242 / 07779 

122365. Follow online at www.youtube.com/c/WalsinghamCatholicTV or 

www.walsingham.org.uk/live-stream/  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS AT THE CHRISTIAN HERITAGE CENTRE, STONYHURST  
 

Praying with St Francis of Assisi, 19th - 21st July  2024 

Follow in the footsteps of one of the most beloved saints of all time, the "poverello" of 

Assisi, with Father Emmanuel Mansford, CFR. Book here:  

https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/praying-with-saint-francis/  
 

"What we have seen and heard in heaven": A Retreat on Art & Catholic Culture, 13-15 

September 2024 

Join Father Dominic White OP and Dr Joey Belleza at the Christian Heritage Centre for 

this special, intensive retreat on faith, art, and Catholic culture. Covering the areas of 

music, dance, poetry, and visual art, “What We Have Seen and Heard in Heaven” will 

explore key theological foundations for a proper understanding of art and its place in 

Christian life. Book here: https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/art-and-faith  

 

 

 

 

Father Tom Connolly Welcome 

This weekend we are again pleased to welcome Fr. Tom Connolly from the Diocese of 

Salford who will kindly be supplying Masses for us. We thank Fr. Tom for looking after us 

over this period. Next weekend we look forward to welcoming Fr. Jim Robinson who will 

be looking after us. Please note the times of Masses or Eucharistic services during the 

weekdays – please see the weekly newsletter for any changes to the usual schedule. 

Please note that access to the church may be limited over this period. In case of any 

emergency, please contact Fr. Tony McGrath at Christ Church, Heald Green on 0161-

437-5042. 

 

SVP Wilmslow - Retiring Collection This Weekend  

There will be a retiring collection this weekend (29th/30th June) towards the work of the 

St. Vincent de Paul society in the parish. The SVP is a voluntary network dedicated to 

tackling poverty in all its forms by providing practical assistance to people in need. Moti-

vated by their faith, they visit vulnerable or isolated people across the parish and offer 

them friendship and practical support. Your generosity will be appreciated. 

 

Your prayers are asked for… 
 

• Marie Smith, who sadly died last week. May she rest in peace. Please pray for the re-

pose of her soul. Her funeral details will follow in due course. 
 

• Our former parish priest of 19 years, Father Anthony Cogliolo, who’s health is sadly 

declining. Please keep him in your prayers at this time. 

 

Society for the Protection of Unborn Children - General Election Statement 

A General Election has been called for 4 July 2024. The threat of abortion being decrimi-

nalised was averted when this election was called, but these extreme proposals are sure 

to return. The next Parliament will also likely see a big push to legalise assisted suicide. 

It is therefore vital that we elect MPs who will oppose these threats to life. 

To contact your candidates, and to check on their voting intentions on pro-life issues, 

please go to: https://www.spuc.org.uk/General-Election-2024  

 

‘Jesus Christ, our Hope’  

To celebrate the Solemnity of Saints Peter and Paul, you are welcome to join us for a time 

of scripture, worship music, & testimony in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament 

at Christ Church on Sunday 30th June at 7.30pm followed by refreshments in the hall 
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